May 15th, 2018

To whom it may concern,

| would like to withdraw my 2 am liquor license for TK Inspiration Inc
DBA Tracks Bar and Grill located at 1091 Rice St, Saint Paul MN
55117. If you have any concern, please contact me at 612-716-0462

or email me at daotracksbar@gmail.com.

Sincerely,
e

ao Hoang




